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MILK MONEY       

Week 1 – 3 days        £1.05       

(Milk will start Wednesday 21st February)  Full week   £1.75 

Total whole ½ term =        £9.45 

        

Milk money will only be accepted by 10.00am on the first day of each week.  It must be in a named 

sealed envelope either in your child’s book bag or taken into the office.  

 

DINNERS 

The school cook has to pre-order food in advance in order to have the right amount of food for 

the numbers of children requiring a school dinner.  If you wish your child to change from 

dinners to a packed lunch or a packed lunch to dinners please could you notify the school office 

giving two weeks’ notice. 

 

PARENT/CARER CONTACT DETAILS 

It is your responsibility to inform the office of any changes to addresses, telephone numbers 

and emergency contacts so that we can hold up to date information of where we can contact you 

in case of an emergency. We no longer print out data collections sheets for you to update. 

Thank you. 

 

ABSENCE FROM SCHOOL DUE TO ILLNESS OR LATENESS 

May we remind parents/carers that it is your responsibility to inform school by telephone if your 

child is absent.  Please contact school on the first morning your child is absent for any reason 

including illness.  Failure to contact school may result in absences being recorded in the register 

as unauthorised and could be considered as a failure to secure regular school attendance. 

 

The School gates are open from 8.45am and it is the parents/carers responsibility to closely 

supervise their child in the playground until the school day starts at 8.55am.  Please ensure the 

children stay off the grass, wooden activity trail and garden areas and encourage them to play 

sensibly whilst waiting to come into school. 

 

If your child arrives at school after 9.05am they will receive a late mark on the class register.  

Lateness to school can be unsettling for children and disruptive for the class 

 

 

PARKING 

As always we ask that you please be respectful when parking outside resident’s properties and 

ensure that you do not block driveways or park over the footpath. There is also a no parking 

zone around school which must not be used to park to drop children off.   

 



Please drive with extra caution when bringing the children to school in the morning and when 

you pick up at school finish time. The safety of your children is the top priority, so please be 

considerate in this matter. Thank you. 

 

EASTER FAIR 

We will be holding an Easter Fair on Monday 25th March at 2.30pm. This will include our Easter 

Bonnet and painted egg competition which is always very popular, more information will follow 

after ½ term. 

 

 

END OF SPRING TERM 

The school will close for the Easter Holidays on Thursday 28th March at 3:15pm and will reopen 

on Tuesday 16th April at 8.55am.  

 

School will close for half term on Friday on 9th February at 3.15pm 

and will reopen at 8.55am on Monday 19th February. 
 


